



## **TMSGRN/CIRC/23-24/06**

15<sup>th</sup> April'2023

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)!

As you were notified earlier, the classes conducted so far in the school aimed at "bridging the learning gaps" (or revising essential concepts learned in the previous grade). The objective was to bring all our learners onto a common platform and prepare them for the curriculum of the new academic session. Now that the revision session is successfully complete, we will start our regular classes this **Monday**, **April 17**, **2023**.

Therefore, all students must possess the stationery set required for learning in the classroom. It was observed that a few parents had not purchased the stationery items with the book set for their ward. We have already provided a list of stationery items to everyone and would like to request that you please arrange the same for your ward from the market by this weekend. Please ensure that your child brings the stationery to school on Monday so they can actively participate in the learning activities.

Those who have already purchased the stationery with the book set earlier will receive it in their respective classes in the coming week.

We look forward to your cooperation and prompt action to avoid any gaps in our student's learning.

**Best regards** 

Dr. Himani Tyagi

Alimani Tyagi.

**Principal**